
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
I, Masoud Delkhah, a professional theatre director and an assistant theatre 
professor at Tarbiat Modares University in Tehran, am pleased to write a 
recommendation letter for one of my best and most talented young actors whom 
I have been very impressed by his talent and enthusiastic character for many 
years, Mr. Mohammad Sadeghi. 

 
I have known Mr. Sadeghi for more than seven years since he was a very young 
student of mine in Method acting classes in Tehran in 2016.  Mohammad was 
among the best and most creative students and was chosen to play an important 
part in my theatre directing project, “Mephisto”. He did such a fine job in that 
project that he was accepted as a member of my professional theatre group, 
“Tehran Experimental Theatre” and played several important roles in my other 
theatre works including “King Lear”.  At the same time, I noticed Mohammad’s 
serious interest in filmmaking and I know that since then, he has appeared in 
more than 10 stage theatre projects, 5 major TV series in National TV, as well as 
several supporting roles in Iranian cinema. 

 
Overall, I see Mr. Mohammad Sadeghi  as an intelligent, energetic, and talented 
young artist in acting, while being talented in filmmaking as well. 

 
I strongly recommend Mohammad to any serious artistic program and hope he 
will get an opportunity to continue practicing his ideas in art. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Masoud Delkhah, 

Ph.D. in Theatre and Film, from University of Kansas, USA 

Assistant Theatre professor at Tarbiat Modares University in Tehran, Iran 

Tel: (0098)9122390328 

masouddelkhah@yahoo.com 


